THE UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO

MUSEUM OF ANTHROPOLOGY

December 12, 1935

Mr. Harold Anderson Yuma, Colorado

Dear Mr. Anderson:

We have been informed that you have in your possession a very fine collection of Folsom-Yuman points, and that you are desirous of having these placed on exhibition at some place where they will receive the attention due them. The University of New Mexico is now installing a new Museum of Anthropology, in the especially equipped rooms furnished by the erection of a new Administration Building. We are most desirous of making this museum as graphic and instructive as possible. If you should feel so disposed, Mr. Anderson, we believe that we could display your collection of points to very good advantage, and at the same time you would be contributing very materially to our institution and to the students and public in general.

May we not have your reactions to this proposal, with your suggestions as to how you would like to have the matter handled?

Most sincerely yours,

FRANK C. HIBBEN, Curator

Shank C Hebben

FCH: BPD